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CONCERT CHOIR is now completing the second half of the Spring Tour. The "School-
house on Wheels'' left Princeton shortly after noon on Tuesday, April 3rd bound for
Torrington, Conn. The choir will present a concert there in the St. Paul's Lutheran
GChurch. The Pastor of the church, the Rev. Noerman Sutterlin, has a son, Paul, in the
choir. The choir will return Tuesday evening, April 17th after touring New England and
the Maritime Provinces. - Craig Gerhartz

TOUR CHANGES - Overnight Wednesday, April 4th will be at The Augusta House in
Augusta, Maine. The concert in Charlottetown, P.E.I. has been changed to Saturday,
April 7th to permit additional time to cross via the ferry and then return to Nova Scotia.
Overnight of April 8th will be at the Cornwallis Inn, Kentville, N.S.

NEW STUDENTS - On April lst, the last day of our wonderful two week Spring vacation,
three new boys joined our school. TOM CRONAN, son of Mrs. B.D. Cronan, comes
from Toledo, Ohio. Before coming to the Boychoir School, Tom sang in the Junior
Choir of the Collingswood Presbyterian Church. Tom is 12 years old and in the sixth
grade. PHIL HATHAWAY, son of Mr. & Mrs. David Hathaway, comes from Columbus,
Ohio. Phil is 10 years old and is in the fifth grade. He has been singing in the Junior
Choir of the Bexley Methodist Church. DEAN ROUSH, son of Mr. & Mrs. O.C. Roush,
is from Westerville, Ohio. Dean sang in the Junior Choir of the Westerville Methodist
Cnurch. He is 10 years old and is in the fourth grade. - Billy Southard

RESIDENT CHOIR will be singing in the East Brunswick area next Tuesday, April 10th.-
' he Memorial School at 9:00 AM, the Central School at 10:00 AM, and at the Lawrence
Brook School at 1:30PM. - Nat Wordell

EASTER RECESS - School will end at 3:30PM on Thursday, April 19th and reconvene on
Sunday, April 22nd at 5:30PM. Students planning to visit with other boys should have
parental permission.

REGISTRATIONS FOR CAMP give every indication that camp will be full this summer.
We have accepted one-third of our limit this year to date. Two Boychoir Alumnus will
serve on the senior staff this summer: ALLAN KINZLER, Waterloo, Ia., Allan is a grad
of the State College of Iowa and is a certified Red Cross Swimming Instructor; KERRY
KANTNER, Princeton, N.J., Kerry graduates from Lehigh University this June and
plans to go on for graduate work in the fall.

ASSEMBLY PROGRAM this week was led by Student Council members Jim Powers,
Treasurer, and Richard Haley, fifth grade representative. Two films were seem;
'"Holiday for Bands'' and '"Mission to Outer Space''. - Danny Stewart

OUTDOOR. ATHLETIC PROGRAM is now getting underway that the Spring weather is here.
The campus of the Boychoir School is beautiful in the Spring. Softball teams are being
formed and a league will be set up. - David Huggins
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